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From: Kelby [mailto:kelbywyse@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 8:04 AlVI 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board: 
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Last night's forum on the Duke Energy Central Corridor Pipeline Extension, hosted by the 
Hamilton County Commissioners at the Sharonville Convention Center, continued to show the 
residents of SW Ohio that Duke Energy's leadership is ignorant, disrespectful, and quite simply 
disregarding the safety and wellbeing of our families. For several 
months, Duke Energy has stonewalled city leaders and residents with obsurd propoganda about 
the pipeline, while belittling those who have expressed concerns. We cannot stand to have 
our homes, businesses, schools, hospitals, parks, and places of worship ransacked, so they can 
transmit high volumes of natural gas under the guise of serving the public's energy needs. At 
the end of the day, this is simply big business trashing the little guy. This project needs to be 
stopped! 

Please stand together with Hamilton County leaders and residents in rejecting this 
application. We deserve better and cannot tolerate Duke Energy's planned assault on our 
communities. 

Best regards, 

Kelby Wyse 
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